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TO:         All Board Members  

FROM:   Jack Fried, Public Safety and Licensing Committee Chair           

RE:         NYS Liquor Authority 30-Day Advanced Notices  

DATE:   December 10, 2020 

 

On December 10, 2020, the Public Safety and Licensing Committee held a Zoom teleconference 

meeting to discuss a new application to the NYS Liquor Authority.    

 

Present  

Jack Fried, Committee Chair 

Christine Haider, 1st Vice Chair 

Henry Euler, 3rd Vice Chair 

Adriana Aviles, Committee Member  

Lourdes December, Committee Member   

Rosemarie Guidice, Committee Member  

Eileen Miller, Committee Member  

Stephen Popa, Committee Member  

  

 

CB11 Staff  

Joseph Marziliano, District Manager  

Christina Coutinho, Community Associate  

 

Applicant’s present listed with appropriate application.  

 

The meeting started with Mr. Fried introducing the applicant.  

 

1) K. Kimchi located at 44-37 Douglaston Parkway, aka 44-29/45, aka 242-01/09 Northern 

Blvd.  presented an application for a Wine, Beer and Cider License.  Jenny Yen representing 

the applicant was present. She stated that the establishment is currently under construction 

and will open in approximately three months.  There is a maximum occupancy of  24 

persons.  The family holds another NYS Liquor License for an establishment located at 1620 

West 48 Street, NYC.   There is no live music and the hours of operation are from 10:00 am 

through 11:00 pm, seven days a week.   Mr. Popa made a motion to approve the application.   

Mr. Euler seconded the motion. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of the 

application.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:15 pm. 
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